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PUC is a letter No. 22-1/1IDA/Monitoring/2019-2020
dated 20t June2019 received from the Deputy Secretary
(Planning), A & N Administration regarding furnishing of
agenda items for the next Islands Development Agency
(IDA) meeting.

In this context it is submitted that there is no such
issue which is to be placed before the IDA meeting in
respect of Tribal Welfare department. If approved, we may
furnish a Nil report to the DS (Plg), A & N Administration.
Accordingly, a draft letter is submitted for approval please.
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